
Submitter: Dave Grover 

On Behalf Of: Lakeside Business Owners 

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3155 

Atv access has been the driving force behind several new businesses in town and 

the existing businesses have seen a measureable increase in tourists and tourist 

dollars supporting our local businesses, workforce and the families of Lakeside.  The 

businesses of Lakeside are in full support of legal atv access to operate Class I, 

Class III and Class IV all-terrain vehicles on highways that are not interstate 

highways if the all-terrain vehicle meets vehicle equipment standards and the all-

terrain vehicle is registered. 


